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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mrs penelope  murley COMMNT2013/2570/P 26 Fitzjohns Avenue 

London

NW3 5NB

Eimear Heavey 30/05/2013  21:29:09

Response:

Creating a new flat at third floor level will almost certainly cause noise - because it originates high up it will carry much further across neighbours' gardens. Also, these large Victorian properties have 

lovely old roofs which will be ruined (in appearance) by this proposed alteration and creation of larger dormers and new dormers. I thoroughly oppose this planning application.
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